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Chapter Meeting 
 Tuesday, January 8th , 2008
Radisson Hotel
   
B.O.G.
5:30 - 6:30 p.m.
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Social 1/2 Hour:     
6:30 - 7:00 p.m. 

Dinner/Meeting:
7:00 - 8:00 p.m.


Tech. Program:     
8:00 - 9:00 p.m.

Cost: $20.00 per person

+$5 for the open bar 
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3168 Sand Marsh Lane T.R. (Randy) Jones
Mt Pleasant, SC 29466 President

p: 843-881-0051 rjones@chapman-jhj.com
F- 843-881-6077  chapman-jhj.com




           


Dwight David Landry, Sr. has over 24 years experience in the noise control/acoustical design, consulting and manufacturing field. Dwight has a Civil Engineering Degree obtained in 1982 from Nicholls State University. He has designed, manufactured and consulted on thousands of solutions for the HVAC, Industrial, architectural and environmental markets. He has presented over 100 seminars, lunch and learn presentations and training classes on the design and application of acoustics and noise control measures for groups including ASA – Acoustical Society of America, AIA (Architects) Presentations, CSI Presentations, ASHRAE, Air Handling Equipment Manufacturers, OEM Manufacturers, Engineering Firms, Environmental Firms, Architectural Firms, Contractors for all disciplines and many Industrial & Pharmaceutical Manufacturing companies.
LECTURE TOPIC:

 
NOISE CONTROL FOR MECHANICAL EQUIPMENT
Charleston Chapter

Website has Been Updated

Check out your Chapter on the ASHRAE Website!  Go to ASHRAE Online www.ashrae.org. Under “Take the Shortcut” in the upper right corner, select Chapter List, and then click on Charleston Chapter.  It’s that easy!

[image: image4.jpg]ASHRAE

Advancing HVACER 10 serve humanity
/s and promote a sustainable world





[image: image5.jpg]Phone
Fax
Mobile
Nextel

dams Companies, Inc.
We’re Degrees Above the Rest
Steve Marek, PE

Sales Engineer

704-664-4907
704-664-0846 1 Otranto Club Lane

843-200-1026 Hanahan, SC 29406
150*170290*2  SteveMarek(@AdamsCompaniesine.com




The
President’s Corner 

I hope everyone had a wonderful and safe Holiday season. It is nice to visit with old friends and family. As we venture into 2008 we have many exciting topics that Rob Turner has put together for us. Our next topic will be on Acoustical Analysis at our regular location at the Radisson Hotel in North Charleston starting at 6:30pm. The Oyster Roast was a grand success with many new faces there. Thank you everyone for your hard work and dedication to this event. We were very fortunate to have three Regional Chairs at that meeting. Thank you Ira, Drayton and Steve for your support and attendance. Remember in February we will not be having a local chapter meeting but will be a part of the Charleston Joint Engineers Luncheon. Please contact Barret Williams for additional details on this. Our chapter section meeting will be taking place that month in Myrtle Beach area and we hope to have many members join us. That will be a lunch meeting starting at 11:30. Rob Turner and I will provide more information on this meeting later this month. 

As we look forward this year I would like to thank everyone for all their hard work and dedication to our Ashrae Chapter. We have come a long way since August and still have some major milestones ahead of us. Some of these include: 

Our Golf Tournament in May 

Spouses Night on the Harbor for our June Meeting 

Election and Transition of officers

Regional Awards and recognition at CRC 

Raising Awareness about Ashrae to our local government

Hope to see you all at our next meeting! 

Sincerely, 

Phil Garces

Ashrae President

CTT Corner 

By: Gene Brown


Ira Poston encouraged everyone to attend the CRC in August and the winter meeting in NYC.  

Mark Johnson of Calmac gave an informative presentation on ice storage.  He looked at the Post and Courier and noticed that every section had a reference to green construction and energy savings.  Buildings use 65% of the electricity produced in the US.  One half of this is for air conditioning.  SCEG’s demand charge is $14/kw at hours when there is peak demand on the system.  When SCEG is off peak, the demand charge is $4/kw.  Anywhere in the country the charge is less at night for commercial electricity.  One house in Illinois used $1,000 per month worth of natural gas for heating.  Private companies are going green because it pays off.  Companies include Goldman‑Sachs, Durst Corp, and Bank of America Tower.

An ice-storage stack requires one-third of  1% of the building square footage.  Rockefeller center is using photovoltaic power.  There is a $25/kw demand charge so photovoltaic helps offset this.  

Expenses to building owner include: 
rental ($22/sf); operating ($7); and personnel ($300).  Based on this, it makes sense to keep the personnel happy.  

At night there is a lower demand rate and a lower energy rate.  Both of these factors help to justify the use of ice storage.  

At Mt Vernon they brought ice to the cellar and brought it out in the summer.

In the 1940’s and 1050’s some churches made ice all week to serve a 200 ton load on Sunday.

A chiller can shut down completely at noon to take further advantage of savings on demand charge.

Demand is one half of electric cost.  With full storage it is possible to save 20% of the electric bill.  With half storage, 10% can be saved. 

With ice storage it is possible to install a smaller chiller.  This makes it impossible for someone to inadvertently turn on the unnecessary capacity and incur a huge demand charge.
.

ASHRAE RESEARCH PROMOTION

LET THE NEWSLETTER WORK FOR YOU—
YOU CAN USE THE NEWSLETTER FOR YOUR BUSINESS WHILE KEEPING UPDATED WITH ASHRAE FUNCTIONS. DO YOU HAVE:

· JOB POSTINGS?

· INTERESTING PROJECTS?

· GREEN BUILDING IDEAS?

· GENERAL GOOD WILL TO SHARE WITH THE MEMBERSHIP? 

THEN SEND YOUR SUBMISSIONS TO:

 Pete Conroy at petec@jmpco.com 

and get it included in the newsletter. 

ALSO-----

Have your business card inserted for a nominal contribution to ASHRAE Research. 

HELP THE CHAPTER TO HELP YOU!!!!!!!
CHARLESTON CHAPTER SPRING GOLF OUTING
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The spring golf outing is already set for April 11th at Lake Marion, please mark your calendars now.

CORPORATE/HONOR ROLL INVESTORS 
2007-2008:
PLEASE CONSIDER A CORPORATE SPONSORSHIP!

Top Level Donor: 

The Trane Company- $5,000 (WOW)

Platinum Level Donor: ($2,500+)

Johnson Controls
The Chapman Company

Triad Mechanical

James M. Pleasants Co. 

Gold Level Donors: ($1,500+)

Carrier Corporation
Harris Integrated Solutions

RMF Consulting Engineers

Silver Level Donors: ($1,000+)

Control Management, Incorporated
Duke Power
Liollio Architecture
Santee Cooper
Thermal Resource Sales
Bronze Level Donors: ($250+)

DWG Consulting Engineers
CRG Engineering

Adams Company

All Seasons Sales

Faulkner-Haynes

Hoffman & Hoffman

Hahn Mason

[image: image7.jpg]Philip R. Garcés
Systems Sales Engineer

2011 Clements Ferry Rd

Charleston SC 29492

TEL 843 881 8282 DIRECT 803 936 4848 Ext 4301
FAX 843 881 8282 CELL 843 817 1183
pgarces2@trane.com

www.lrane.com




CHAPTER OFFICERS
President – Philip Garcés
Phone: 881-8282

FAX: 881-8290

pgarces2@trane.com
Vice President – Rob Turner
Phone: 762-4242

FAX: 762-4239

rob@charlestonengineering.com

Secretary – Pete Conroy
Phone: 377-2300

FAX: 377-2301

petec@jmpco.com

     Treasurer – Louie Schweers

Phone: 881-4803 

FAX: 881-4859
louis@glsengineering.com
CHAPTER 
COMMITTEE CHAIRS
Historian 

Research


Dave Tomayko

Dennis Knight   



PH# 953-5405

PH# 762-2222
FAX# 953-5884
              FAX# 762-2300
Membership

Savannah Section Chair


Charles Hipp, III

Brian Thorstad
PH# 554-9108

PH# (912) 965-0313
FAX# 744-3735

Fax# (912) 355-7807
Membership Vice Chair
Myrtle Beach Section 

Barrett Williams

Doug Law

PH# 881-3201

PH# (843) 232-0408

FAX# 881-3628

FAX# (843) 232-0508
Refrigeration

Newsletter Editor
Rob Turner

Pete Conroy
PH# 762-4242

PH# 377-2300
FAX# 762-4239

FAX# 377-2301
TEGA/CTT

Homepage Webmaster
Eugene G. Brown, Jr.
Tim Walker
PH# 963-4983

PH# 553-5513
FAX# 963-4993

FAX# 824-0501
Student Activities
Student Act. Vice-Chair

Carl McGartlin 

Dr. Emad Afifi
PH# 406-0035 

PH# (912) 525-6876
FAX# 406-0035



Programs
              Honors & Awards Chair
Rob Turner 

Bo Nutting
PH#   762-4242

PH# 745-6748
FAX# 762-4239
               FAX# 744-5553
BOARD OF GOVERNORS
Bo Nutting

Steve MAreck

Dennis Knight

NOVEMBER’s MEETING MINUTES


[image: image8.wmf] Minutes from November Meeting:
A. 
Chapter Officer Reports:

1. President (P. Garces) – Welcome 
2. Vice President (R. Turner) – Introduction of Speaker, Mr. Mark Nunnely  
3. Secretary (P. Conroy) – No Report
4. Treasurer (L. Schweers) – Financial Report- 
5. Region Report (Ira Poston) – Recognition of Chapter and regional chairs.

B. Chapter Chair Reports:

1. Membership (S. Marek) – No report
2. Student Activities (C. McGartlin) – No report
3. Chapter Programs (R. Turner) - No report
4. Historian (D. Tomayko) – No report 

5. Refrigeration (R. Turner) - No report.
6. Research (D. Knight) – Update of chapter research.
7. TEGA (G. Brown) – No Report’s 
8. Honors & Awards (B. Nutting) – No report
C. 
Old Business:  Nothing to report.
D. New Business:  Nothing to report.

The Charleston Chapter Wall of Honor

($100 or more individual donation)
Much of our money comes in through individual donations so please give. We are supporting the
Charleston Chapter Wall of Honor again this year. 

Can we put your name here?

’07-‘08 HONOR ROLL DONORS

Dave Tomayko

Dr. Emad Afifi

Dennis Knight
Randy Jones
Del Laquiere
Steve Marek
Ron Runyon
Pete Conroy

Rob Turner

Phil Garces

Louis Schweers
THANKS FOR YOUR SUPPORT OF ASHRAE AND ITS RESEARCH PROGRAMS!
CHARLESTON CHAPTER ANNUAL PROGRAMS 2007- 2008
September

Tuesday, September 11th 
Program Speaker- Edward Fronapfel, P.E.  

Crawl and Structural Wood Floor Design and Construction
October

Tuesday, October 9th
Chad Martin, P.E. 
Design of Geothermal Well Piping

November

Tuesday, November 13th 
R. Mark Nunnely, P.E. ASHRAE Distinguished Lecturer
Humidity Control for Commercial Buildings
Student Activities Emphasis Night!
December 

Tuesday, December 11th 

Bob Wegmann
Ice Storage
Donor Recognition Night
January

Tuesday, January 8th 

Dwight Landry
Noise Control for Mechanical Equipment
February

Tuesday, February 12th 

Tom Lawrence, PhD
Mechanical Design for Green Buildings

March

Tuesday, March 11th 

Jeff White
Which Piping Insulation do I use?
Research Promotion Night!
April 

Tuesday, April 8th
Dave Lall
Spray Foam Properties and Envelope Design
Chapter History Night!
May 

Tuesday, May 13th 

Julian DeBulet
School HVAC Design
Student Activities Emphasis Night!
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HAPPY NEW YEAR!!!!


Wishing you happiness and prosperity in 2008!





NEXT MEETING:


January 8th, 6:30 PM


HOPE YOU CAN JOIN US





MEETING SPEAKER


Dwight David Landry
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